
 

                                                              

St. Margaret’s-at-Cliffe 

Dover, Kent, CT15 6SS 

Telephone: (01304) 852639 

Fax:            (01304) 853671 
e-mail:secretary@st-margarets-dover.kent.sch.uk 

www.stmargaretsprimary.co.uk 

St. Margaret’s-at-Cliffe Primary School on Facebook 

@stmargaretscp on Twitter 

  
 

EXECUTIVE HEADTEACHER: 

Ms Helen Comfort 

(B.A.Ed.Hons, NPQH)   

 

HEAD OF SCHOOL: 

Mrs Rachel Hindle 

(B.A.Hons, PGCE, M.A.Ed) 

 
 
 

7th March 2022 
 

Dear Parent/Carers of Class 6,  
 
On Thursday 10th March as part of our ‘Evolution and Inheritance’ science unit, the children will be 
creating their own family tree in their science books. We will then be looking at physical features 
that may have been inherited across the family tree e.g. eye colour, hair colour, nose shape etc.  
 
If you have any photographs that you could send in to school with your child on Thursday, this would 
be helpful for the lesson. We will be looking at the three most recent generations (child and siblings, 
parents and grandparents). If you do provide photographs, they will be cut up and stuck into books 
so please only provide photographs of family members if you are happy for them to be used in this 
way.  
 
If you have photographs but no access to a printer, please feel free to email your photographs to 
secretary@st-margarets-dover.kent.sch.uk and I can make sure these are printed in time for the 
science lesson. Please do not worry if you do not have photographs, your child will be able to draw 
themselves and their family members instead.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

L. Brett 

 

Miss L Brett 
Class 6 Teacher  
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